Wanted — New Hospitality Homes

While revising the Hospitality Homes List, it
became apparent that there are several Subdi-
visions with either no or few names listed
Hospitality Homes from all Subdivisions are wel-
come. Anyone interested in being on this List,
contact Hospitality Homes Coordinator Gillian
Catto at Box 16, Site 14, RR 1, Whitefish ON
POM 3EQ, Phone: 705-866-0253

Remember, Hospitality Homes in Ontario are
open to all Women's Institute members and
their travelling companions for $10 per night
per person. To obtain a list, send three 46 cent
stamps to Gillian

Placement of the FWIO Badge

The FWIO Badge shall be worn in the following

manner

on the left hand side over your heart with
no other pin above it

at all national W1 meetings, 1t is worn below
the FWIC badge

at all international meetings, it is worn be-
low the ACWW badge
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Enrollment
night in

Admaston

The Admaston
Brownies held their
enrollment night on
Tuesday, Nov. 6 at
Admaston Public
School. From left in
front row with their Owl
mascot are Haley Gale
and Christy Hiderman.
Standing are Cathi
Gale (Tawney Owl),
Viviane Mulvaugh,
Mae Donohue, Sheena
Berry and Chris
Campbell (Brown
Owl). Seneca Shore is
missing from photo.

Balsam Hill WI. Renfrew South

= 1 Balsam Hill WI member Sara Camp-
bell was presented with the Admas-
ton-Bromley Township Senior
Citizen of the Year Award at the Can-

ada Day celebrations last summaer.

Sarais a Life Member of the Wi, She
has held all executive positions sev-
aral times, including President,
Secretary and District Treasurer.
She was one of the members who
~antributed more than 1,000 hours
of volunteer time during the summer
of 2000 to refurbish the Wl Hall at the
Country Heritage Park. She painted,
puttled and made coffee, lomonade

and cooklos.

For many years, Sara was a 4-H leader and Captdin of the Canvassing
for Cancer Team. Sara is a volunteer at the local Food Bank, the Sunday
School Superintendent, an Elder in her church and a Life Member of the
United Church Women, “Visiting" is part of Sara’s weekly schedule. She
visits and stops to talk and read to former friends and nelghbours who
now reside In local nursing/retirement homes. Sara often says: "If | had
a nickel for every chocolate layer cake or batch of chocolatachip
cookies that | have made, I'd be rich!” Indeed, Admaston-Bromley
Township and the WI are richer for having Sara as a resident and a
and. PHO, Balsam Hill Wi, Ranfrew Soulh

brnitted by Lynn Cle

member.
Photo countesy of The Ranfrew Mercury.
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